
I would like to strongly object to the proposed rule.  

This is age discrimination. I being 75 years old have as much right to my money as anyone else. 

If this is implemented it should apply to all ages and be voluntary. 

This  helps to explain why polls show many citizens do not trust the government. 

Peter Thomson 

Onaway , MI 


